Shell Western E&P Inc.

A Subsidiary of Shell 01l Company

P.O. Box 576
Houston, TX 77001

November 13, 1986

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
071 Conservation Division
Attn: Mr. R, L. Stamets

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

Dear Mr. Stamets:

SUBJECT: Shut In Overproduction

Attached are appropriate sundry notices which advises of the shut-in date
for Shell Western's Grizzell No. 9 and Turner No. 10. These two wells
were listed on the attachment to your letter of like caption dated August
26, 1986.

We appreciate the Divisions concerns and efforts in addressing ratable
take problems in the current tight gas market.

Shell Western will strengthen its internal controls in order to avoid
future gas overproduction violations.

Yours very truly,
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A. J. Fore

Supervisor Regulatory & Permitting
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Attachments

cc: State of New Mexico - Energy & Minerals Dept. &—
0i1 Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240
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